
 

Notices: 

The IRSE Scottish Section Annual Dinner shall be held on Thursday 
14th November 2013. This is now firmly established as one of the 
largest annual rail events in Scotland, whilst retaining an informal and 
friendly atmosphere. The dinner will be served at 7.50pm with guests 
assembling in the bar area from about 7.30pm following the lecture in 
the adjacent room. 
 
Continuing from previous years’ successful events, we are holding the 
dinner in the Marriott Hotel, Argyle Street, Glasgow. This will follow the 
November IRSE lecture - “Subway Modernisation - The Past, The 
Present and The Future” by Charlie Hoskins of SPT. We are grateful to 
Siemens Rail Automation for their financial support for this year’s 
event. 
 
If you would like to attend the Annual Dinner, please contact Peter 
Allan, as below.  
 
Peter Allan 
IRSE Scotland 
c/o Siemens Rail Automation 
389 Argyle Street, 
GLASGOW  
G2 8LR 
0141 242 8666.  
peter.allan@invensys.com 

Bo’ ness & Kinneil Railway visit  
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Th . is is aimed at families so bring the kids and show them what a railway looks like
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“Traffic Management Systems” 
The lecture will be presented by  

Ian Chapman of  
Network Rail 

Held in Room W110, Hamish Wood Building, Caledonian 
University, Glasgow 

 

Commencing at 5.30 pm (Tea and Coffee from 5.15 pm) 
 

TECHNICAL MEETING 
 

Thursday 24th October 2013 
Lecture from 5.30pm 
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